TOWN OF POWERVIEW-PINE FALLS
LA VILLE DE POWERVIEW-PINE FALLS

March 20, 2018

To whom it may concern:

In reference to the letter dated December 27, 2017 from Manitoba
Sustainable Development informing facilities of the elimination of
the total coliform requirement from our wastewater treatment
facilities.

For license #638 R, for the Town of Pine Falls, please remove the
total coliform requirement and replace it with a Fecal Coliform
limit in Clause 2b (iv). Please note that Clause 2a does not apply
to our facility and could be removed from the license.

Ken Peacock
Public Works Foreman
Town of Powerview — Pine Falls
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